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To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Ahava Cohen, Europe representative  

Subject:             Formal response to RSC/ReligionsWG/2024/1 - Proposal to revise name of 

corporate body 

 

EURIG thanks the Religions Working Group for its continued efforts to broaden the 

applicability of the Toolkit to a wide variety of religions. All of the recommended changes 

seem consistent with what we've seen in the recent past. 

 

Recommendation 1:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 2:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 3:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 4:  

Approve 

 

 

 


